
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

REGARDING A REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
August 1, 2023 

(Alternative Delivery Division) 
 

The Construction Division of the Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT), an Equal Opportunity Affirmative Action Employer, is seeking to retain a Construction 
Manager/ General Contractor (CM/GC) to provide preconstruction services, and potentially construction services, for SR- 14/ US-61 (Third Street) Bridges over ICRR and 
Nonconnah Creek (L.M. 7.13), Interstate 55 Exit Ramp Bridge to State Route 14 (L.M. 7.44), and State Route 14 (South 3rd Street) Bridge over Interstate 55 (L.M. 7.46) in Shelby 
County, Tennessee (Contract CMGC07).  TDOT is seeking a contractor with experience, at a minimum, in the following:  
 

1. Bridge design and construction with Accelerated Bridge Construction (ABC) Experience.  
2. Freeway design and construction.  
3. Hydraulic design and construction; and 
4. Environmental regulatory and compliance.  

 
Additional information can be found at: 
 https://www.tn.gov/tdot/tdot-construction-division/transportation-construction-alternative-contracting/construction-cm-gc-services.html  
 
All Proposals submittal packages are scheduled for receipt on or before 12:00 p.m. (CT), September 22, 2023.  The CMGC07 RFP can be found at: https://www.tn.gov/tdot/tdot-
construction-division/transportation-construction-alternative-contracting/cm-gc-project-i-55-sr-14.html  
 
Interested contractors without internet access may obtain this information by calling (615) 741.0786. TDOT will evaluate the prequalification of the proposers as required in the 
Request for Proposals (RFP). Evaluation proceedings will be conducted as specified in the RFP.  
 
The mandatory Pre-Proposal meeting will be held on August 15, 2023, at TDOT Region 4 Auditorium, 300 Benchmark Place Jackson, TN 38301, at 10:00 am 
(C.T.). Failure of a contractor to attend any such meetings will result in elimination of that contractor, and any proposal submitted by that contractor will be 
rejected.  
 
Certified Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBEs), including Woman-Owned and Minority-Owned Businesses, are encouraged to respond to all advertisements by the 
Department of Transportation. For information on DBE certification, please contact Mr. David Neese at (615) 741-3681 or David.Neese@tn.gov. Details and instructions for DBE 
certification can be found at the following website: https://www.tn.gov/tdot/civil-rights/small-business-development-program.html  
 
Howard H. Eley  
Deputy Governor &  
Commissioner of Transportation 
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